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Deputy President (Finance & Services) Council Report 

Proposer: 
Alex Savell (DPFS) 

  

1. Leave and Apologies: 

1.1. Apologies that I will not be at council this week as I am away on leave 

1.2. Since last council I will have taken 5 days of leave 

2. CSP Budgeting 

2.1. Since last council CSP Budgeting has been myself and the DPCS’ major 
project 

2.2. Two budgeting meetings have been conducted assigning the ~£325,000 of 
Union grant 

2.3. The two meetings totalled more than 12 hours with significant amounts of 
work in between 

2.4. My thanks to all the MG and CU officers for their tremendous effort and 
cooperation in order to finish budgeting significantly faster than last year 

2.5. We are now receiving budgeting appeals for our remaining appeals pot of 
~£6,000 

3. Student Volunteering Week 

3.1. I attended the West Brompton Cemetary Volunteering event 

4. Fund Education Fairly (#FairFunding) 

4.1. Since budgeting work on this has picked up again 

4.2. I attended the #HEhustings event where representatives from the LibDems, 
Labour and Conservatives debated various HE related issues 

4.2.1. This event trended across the UK 

4.3. This campaign will need to heighted signifincantly during the 45 days prior to 
the General Election and combine with our General Election campaign 

5. Summer Ball 

5.1. Work on the Summer Ball is ongoing and our list of potential acts and 
promotion events is starting to take shape 


